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I support SB 210 Bill ending mail ballots. We should have a Bill ending the 

connection of registering to vote with the Oregon DMV. Our elections should not be 

connected with the Oregon DMV Office, due to the past problems with private 

information being hacked 

We as Americans need to GO Vote, to enable our Freedoms! 

 


